
From: "Tor Hundloe" <thundloe@bond.edu.au>
Date: 07/09/2015 4:14 PM
Subject: 
To: "andrew@andymac.net.au" <andrew@andymac.net.au> 
Cc: 

Dear Andrew,

I write to congratulate you and your committee on your endeavours to have the 
Southern Gold Coast formally recognised as a World Surfing Reserve. 

As you know I was born and bred on the Gold Coast and have a lifetime of knowledge 
and experience of its surfing environments . Only a few months ago , CSIRO 
Publishing released my book “The Gold Coast Transformed”. I included comments 
made by you in the book as I certainly was impressed with your initiate.

Please let those who you meet with know that I give my unreserved support to your 
proposal.

Kind Regards ( Professor Emeritus) Tor Hundloe AM

Page 1 of 1

7/09/2015file:///C:/Users/Natalie/AppData/Local/IM/Runtime/Message/%7BFA94EE5D-2432-4...


